Church Eaton Primary School



DIARY DATES THE WEEK AHEAD

Monday 3rd January

School Holiday

Tuesday 4th January

Staff & Pupils return to school

Wednesday 5th January

Thursday 6th January

Staff Meeting 3.30pm

Friday 7th January

Celebration Assembly

Friday 17th December 2021

Headteacher Awards for: 100% Attendance

Class 2: Margot

Class 3: Carys, Mati, Freddie & Katie

Class 4: Bella, Ano, Maisie & James

Dr Walker Reading Award for this week is: Mrs Pope

Politeness Cup for this week is: Mrs Bellamy

Winners - The winners of the Decorate A Jar competition were: Class 1—Billy & George, Class 2—Harvey & Harry, Class 3—Katie & Ethan, Class 4—Adam & Isaac

School News:

Special Visit — During our celebration assembly this morning there was a very special visitor—Santa arrived ringing his bells! He brought a special gift for each pupil, it was very exciting! Many thanks to FACES.

Christmas Service — The Christmas Service was recorded on Wednesday at St. Editha's Church and the pupils were amazing. The link to view the recording has been sent home. We all hope that you have enjoyed watching it.

Christmas Fair — Thank you to the members of FACES for organising the very popular Christmas fair last Friday. Over £300 was raised the help support the school and the pupils had a great time.

Christmas Raffle - The FACES Christmas raffle was drawn in assembly on Thursday and the winner of the chocolate hamper was Thea, the champagne was won by Ellen, there were lots of other happy prize winners!

Exciting News - We would like to share with you the lovely news that Miss Smith (Class 1) is expecting a baby in June next year. We would like to pass on our congratulations and send best wishes to Miss Smith.

ParentPay - Please log into your ParentPay account and pay all outstanding balances. If you have got any queries with the charges please contact the school office.

We would like to wish you all a very happy and peaceful Christmas. S. Shaw

Daily Start & End Times — Monday to Friday

Class 1 & 2 - 8.50 am (prompt) until 3:10 pm

Class 3 & 4 - 8:40 am (prompt) until 3:20 pm

Attendance for last week: Class 1 — 94.3%

Class 4 - 93.5%

Class 2 — 96.0%

Whole School — 94.3%



Church Eaton Primary School High Street Church Eaton

Church Eaton Stafford ST20 0AG

Class 3 — 93.6%

Headteacher: Mr S Shaw

Member of Staffordshire University Academies Trust

Telephone: 01785 823089

Email: office@churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk Web: www.churcheaton.staffs.sch.uk



Class 1 News

- I am so proud of the children in Class 1 this week. They were amazing in the play and have done so well to manage the change in routine this week. They did you proud. The children, Miss Smith and myself would like to thank Miss Austin for her fabulous film directing this week. It has been such a relief to have her step in and support us!
- Class 1 also would like to thank Miss Barrow for her help with our lines and where to stand!
- Next term our topics will be Starry Night and Winter Wonderland.

 In Chuckles we will going on a new adventure. As part of this project the children will need junk modelling vehicles that travel in the air.

 Please could you collect boxes, cylinders, kitchen rolls and if you have any masking tape- we would gratefully receive that!
- Please don't hesitate to contact me with anything on dojo or email!

Class 2 news

This week, Class 2 have done us proud! They have worked so hard on their performance and being out of routine all week. Thank you to Miss Langan, Miss Cooper, Mrs Pope and Miss Austin for their help and support with the children's nativity.

I am so proud of how far the children have come this term and how independent they are becoming. They have worked so hard all term and persevered with new challenges!

I hope you all have a lovely Christmas!

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.







Class 3 News

2 x 2=4	3 x 3=9	4 x 4=16	5 x 5=25	6 x 6=36	7 x 7=49	8 x 8=64	9 x 9+81
2 x 3=6	3 x 4=12	4 x 5=20	5 x 6=30	6 x 7=42	7 x 8=56	8 x 9=72	
2 x 4=8	3 x 5=15	4 x 6=24	5 x 7=35	6 x 8=48	7 x 9=63		
2 x 5=10	3 x 6=18	4 x 7=28	5 x 8=40	6 x 9=54			
2 x 6=12	3 x 7=21	4 x 8=32	5 x 9=45				
2 x 7=14	3 x 8=24	4 x 9=36					
2 x 8=16	3 x 9=27						
2 x 9=18							

All the children have been given a challenge to learn 36 times table facts over the holiday—if they are able to complete the challenge then they will be rewarded with 100 dojos and a certificate.

Please keep encouraging them to practise.



Please could you encourage all children to keep up with their

reading daily so that they do not fall behind.

Class 3 would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and a very Happy, Healthy and Prosperous New Year



If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact Miss Bryant via Dojo or email.

Class 4 News

As this term draws to a close, may I take a moment to say how proud of Class 4 I am and how hard they have worked.

We started a new writing scheme in English, which the children have taken to wonderfully and the work that they are subsequently producing is fantastic! They are independently coming up with the most adventurous vocabulary that they can now use across all their subjects.

Class 4 have also worked incredibly hard in maths this term, we have focused on place value, the four operations and shape. I cannot wait to see all the wonderful learning they do in maths next term!

Please ensure that you all have a well earned rest over the Christmas holiday and I will see you in the new year. Merry Christmas!

If you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via Dojo or email.



